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Fart Hags Stat• Uniul!rsitg 

SCHOOL OF EDUCATION 
913-628-5866 

600 Park Street 

February 19, 1985 

Dr. James Murphy 
Academic Affairs 
Campus 

Dear Dr. Murphy: 

Hays, Kansas 67601-4099 

Some time ago we discussed the matter of funding for Military 
Science. Their request included summer camp tuition, lab fees, 
student help, and operating budget. 

I have discussed Captain Butterfield's concern with Dr. Chalender 
and we both agreed on the following: 

1. For FY 86, I will earmark from the School 1 s overall 
OOE bu_dget monies for the Military Science program. 

2. In as much as student help is not available during 
the summer, we both suggest that Dr. Fuertges install 

LLS:rmb 

a call forward telephone system connecting his office 
with t Military Science office. 

· en, Dean 
Education 
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